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MEMORANDUM NO.  17-379

DATE: October 20, 2017

TO: Gregory P. Harrison, City Manager

VIA: David Recor, Development Services DirectorW
Jennifer Gomez, Assistant Development Services Director)y)

FROM: Maggie Barszewski, AICP, Planner %/7%

SUBJECT: Placement of Second Reading on the November 14, 2017 City Commission
Agenda for the Hillsboro Shores LUPA Request that had been First Read on
May 23, 2017

P&Z # 15-92000004

The Hillsboro Shores Land Use Plan Amendment (LUPA) was first heard on May 23, 2017 and
was approved on first reading at which time the applicant applied for the Broward County LUPA
approval process. The Broward County Planning Council recommended approval at its
September 28, 2017 public hearing. At its October 10, 2017 meeting the Broward County
Commission approved the placement of the proposed LUPA for their November 7, 2017 public
hearing. The applicant desires that the request be heard concurrently with the rezoning request.
Therefore the Ordinance should be placed on the November 14, 2017 City Commission agenda
for consideration of the City’s LUPA Ordinance second reading.
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